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AGENDA MEMO 

4/18/2017 Agenda 
 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council  

 

FROM:  Jacob Speer, Director of Public Works 
  

SUBJECT: 2017 Sanitation Franchises Amendment 
 

 

 

BACKGROUND:  
 
On January 17, 2017, the City Council approved the ordinance granting franchises to 4 
companies wishing to engage in the business of collecting, transporting, and disposing 
of solid waste using stationary compactors, discarded tire containers, portable toilets, 
and/or construction roll-off containers from commercial and industrial premises and 
development projects within the City.  An amendment to the ordinance was approved on 
2/7/17 and a subsequent amendment on 3/7/17.  Since the March 7, 2017 amendment, 
we’ve received an additional request for a sanitation franchise. 
 
The attached ordinance grants a franchise to National Construction Rentals, in addition 
to the twelve (12) previously approved companies, to conduct business in the City 
through December 31, 2017.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends City Council approval of the ordinance granting a franchise to 
National Construction Rentals in addition to those companies previously authorized.  
 


